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News from Mrs Patchett 
 
Happy New Year to you all. 
 
It has been lovely to welcome staff and children back to school after the Christmas break. 
 
Our Value at the start of this New Year is Compassion. In Collective Worship on Monday, we began to 
think about Compassion, talking about the word and what it means. We then thought about how we can 
show compassion to others, those people who are part of our lives and communities.  
 
We read the story of Jesus feeding 5000 people that you can read in Matthew chapter 14.  The passage, 
read by some of our Year 6 children, starts… 
 
‘When Jesus got out of the boat, he saw a large crowd and had compassion on them.’ 
 
Together we thought about how compassion is not only noticing the suffering of others, but doing 
something about it.  In the Bible story, Jesus saw the large crowd and had compassion on them, so he 
did something.  The people were hungry, and so Jesus fed them. 
 
The children came up with some great ideas, imagining they are in someone else's shoes, and how they 
might feel.  We also talked about how being compassionate towards one another might ensure that 
everyone has a happy playtime.  
 
Your children have settled really well back into school this week, it has been lovely to hear them catching 
up with their friends and see them enjoying their learning.  It has been a busy week in school, I hope you 
enjoy looking at the photos. 

 
 



 

News from Around the School 
 
As part of their learning in Science, our Year 1 children have been thinking about the signs of winter.  
Today the children enjoyed a chilly walk to find as many signs of the season as they could. 
 

   
 

           

More News from Around the School 
 
Our children in Year 3 have been writing poems this week. The children have written their poems with 
a structure of noun, adjective, verb and adverb, which helps them make up lines for the winter 
pictures.  We loved hearing them being read out in Collective Worship this morning. 
 

       



 

    
 

   
  

     
 

       



 

  Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

The children in Year 3 are also making sure to take time to enjoy reading – they certainly look to be 
enjoying getting lost in a book… 
 

    
 

      
 

      


